
Subject: 
Date: Tue, 17 Aug 2004 10:11:06 -0700

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "John McPherson" <John_McPherson@dnv.org>, "James Ridge" <James_Ridge@dnv.org>

CC: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>, "Senior Management Committee" <managecomm@dnv.org>,
"FONVCA \(E-mail\)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <Cagebc@yahoo.com>

Dear Mr. McPherson:

Commencing July 20-2004  I will no longer claim my car allowance. For the record I wish
to state that I strictly adhered to the rules pertaining to this Council policy - the
only member of Council to do so. 

I expect an apology in public from those members of Council who (with the permission of
the chair Don Bell) attacked my personal integrity when this matter was discussed during
public debate. In closing this account  I expect  to be reimbursed for any outstanding
amount in line with  the policy in force at the time. 

Thank you.

Yours truly,

Ernie Crist.  
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